
 

   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

COMPANY ANNOUNCEMENT FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE TO THE NSX MARKET 

 

3 June 2019 

 

Company Director Resignation   

 

The Company wishes to announce that Dirk Minnie Holwerda has resigned as a director of the 

Company effective from 1 June 2019. 

 

 

Mark McCormack 

Company Secretary  


